
 
 
 
 
General Circular No. 141    Issue Date:  July 19, 2007 
 
 
Subject:  Implementation of the General Pay Increase for State Police Troopers. 
 
 At its August 23, 2007 meeting, the State Police Commission will consider a 
proposal to adjust the State Police Pay Plan to accommodate the general pay increase 
in the amount of $4,300.00 per year as approved in House Bill 1.  The effective date for 
this proposal is July 1, 2007. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
       Debra L. Johnson 
       Debra L. Johnson 
       Director 
 


